
Newsletter Friday 15th November 2024
Luke 11: 28

But Jesus said, “The people who hear the teaching of God and 
obey it—they are the ones who have God’s blessing.”

Dear Parents and Carers,

Interfaith Week in school has been a powerful experience for the children, providing them with a 
unique opportunity to explore the range of religions and cultures that exist in our locality and in 
Britain as a whole.   By visiting mosques, synagogues, temples, and churches, children gained 
first hand insights into the distinct ways in which people of different faiths worship and pray.  This 
engaging approach aimed to provide  a deeper understanding and appreciation for diverse 
beliefs and ways of life. Meeting with people from various backgrounds allowed our children to 
become more aware of the deep similarities that exist between the different faiths. In today’s 
diverse world, the only way to get rid of prejudice and tensions is to become educated to the 
things that bind humanity together. Basic concepts like love, care, compassion, respect, charity, 
prayer and many more are threads that run through ALL faiths and cultures. Please ask your 
child about their visit, I am sure there are things for us all to take away from this week of learning 
and discovery. 

A thank you to those parents who contributed to Mrs Hollas’ ‘thinking of you ‘ gift.  With the 
money donated by parents we bought her a Cornish Cream tea delivered to her house.  She is a 
fan of both tea and scones, so I am sure it has been gladly received, not just for the treat but 
also to know that she is in your thoughts. 

Kind Regards

Mrs M Underwood



You can order school uniform online
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/gr

eatmarsden 
Please ensure that all clothing and 

belongings have your child’s name in. 
Thank you

Free School Meals - Are you eligible 
for Free School Meals? Use this link 
to check: 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children
-education-families/schools/free-schoo
l-meals/?page=2

This weeks Medal Winners are:
Maxx - Year 2  - for brilliant understanding and vocabulary about naughty     

   Red Riding Hood
Gustas - Year 2 - for being a wonderful historian
Sehajdeep - Year 4 - for excellent maths
Edward - Year 4 - for being a super strong writer
Mila - Year 4 - for shining brightly
Emily - Year 6 - for super Interfaith work
Amelia - Year 6 - for super Interfaith work
Daisy - Year 6 - for super Interfaith work
Jasmine - Year 6 - for super Interfaith work
Joseph - Year 6 - for delightful division
Evie - Year 6 - for delightful division
Harrison - Year 6 - for delightful division

Medication
Friendly reminder - If you know your child requires 
calpol/ibuprofen please ensure you provide this to the 
school with your child's name on the box. This ensures that 
the school has the necessary medication for your child if 
they need it. 

Christmas Performances - It's that 
time of year again when we are 
busy preparing for our EYFS & KS1 
Nativity and KS2 Concert. This year 
there will be a morning and 
afternoon show for each 
performance. Watch this space for 
a letter detailing information about 
tickets which will be sent home in 
the coming weeks. KS2 Concert 
Monday 9th December 9.15am and 
2.30pm EYFS & KS1 Nativity 
Monday 16th December 9.15am 
and 2pm

Thank you for all your kind thoughts and 
wishes for Mrs Hollas. Your kind donations 
have been greatly appreciated and we have 
sent her a few special treats this week to 
brighten her week and we will be taking some 
flowers around this weekend.

Christmas Dinners
Our Christmas Dinner this year will be on 
Wednesday 11th December. In order to ensure we 
can cater for everyone’s requirements, could we 
please ask all parents to complete and return the 
form we issued a few weeks ago with your chosen 
meal. 
THIS NEEDS RETURNING BEFORE 3rd 
DECEMBER in order for the kitchen to order the 
food in time.

Cold and flu season is back! Can we please remind 
everyone, that should your child need medication whilst in 
school, we are happy to administer this, however, please do 
remember to bring in the medication in a clearly labelled 
bottle/box and complete a green form with the office. This 
ensures we have the appropriate medicine in school to look 
after each child. 
If your child is too unwell to be in school, please remember to 
report this to the office before 9am either by ringing us or by 
sending a message via Class Dojo.

Now that the weather 
has turned cold, please 
remember to bring a 
coat everyday as we 
play out in all weathers. 
Can we also ask that if 
children are bringing 
hats and gloves, please 
ensure these are clearly 
labelled, this way they 
can be reunited if lost.
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Remembrance Day
This week our Year 2 
class visited the 
Cenotaph in Nelson 
for the remembrance 
service. 
They enjoyed 
exploring local history 
with the library team 
and observing a 
minutes silence. 



Year 6 were welcomed into The Sriguru 
Gobrind Singh Gurdwara in Manchester 
this week. We were lucky enough to 
observe special prayers, learn some 
history and taste some delicious home 
cooked traditional vegetarian food.






